
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 20-22, 2015 

Clerking:  Serving the Community 

with Joy and Confidence 
A weekend  with Arthur Larrabee 

This is an opportunity for both new and experienced 

clerks of Friends’ meetings and committees to meet and 

think together about the role of presiding clerk.  It is 

expected that each person will leave the weekend with 

new energy and enthusiasm for being a clerk, feeling well 

grounded in both the theoretical and the practical.  There 

will be handouts, exercises, and opportunities to share 

experiences, with most work being done in a whole group 

setting. 

Arthur Larrabee is a lifelong Friend 

and member of Central Philadelphia 

Monthly Meeting.  He has led many 

workshops on clerking, including 

annually at Pendle Hill.  He has served 

as clerk of his meeting, the Committee 

in Charge of Westtown School, and 

Philadelphia Yearly Meeting, which he also served as 

General Secretary for seven years. 

Registration 

Visit www.pendlehill.org,  

or call Ext. 137 at 610-566 4507  

or 800-742-3150 (toll-free in US) 

Accommodations 

Private room      $495 
Shared room      $405 

Commute      $300 
Materials fee included  

Travel 

Pendle Hill is just fifteen minutes from  

Philadelphia International Airport, and  

twenty minutes outside the city.   

The campus is near the Wallingford train 

station.  Take the SEPTA Media/Elwyn line 

from Philadelphia and call for a pick-up. 

338 Plush Mill Road 

Wallingford, Pennsylvania 

Ext. 137, 610-566-4507 or 800-742-3150 (US only) 

www.pendlehill.org 

Pendle Hill 
A Quaker Study, Retreat, and Conference Center 


